
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 11:33 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
Subject: docket:  HLP - 2021-0001      Summit Pipeline -  CO2 Sequestration 
2nd request for permit - 11-22-24 
From:  Jean Granger         Fort Dodge Iowa    5050l  

 
 
Knowing this is their 2nd attempt for a permit - with a minor change here and there - I must remind you 
not one of the basic facts has changed.  It is short term - obsolete - many better solutions available now 
- not one insurance company has come forward to underwrite liability policies - safety to all forms of life 
is sadly lacking - water will be squandered - damage to the best farmland on the planet will be 
unmeasureable and unreclaimable - property values and crop production numbers go to the basement - 
the end goal is the ginormous monies they reap which translates to your and my tax dollars - eminent 
domain should not apply here - all manner of public officials - elected or appointed - have chosen to look 
the other way - all the while a private company for their gain besets the people of the midwest with 
incredible damage in many forms.  AND if CO2 is sequestered it garners a higher money return.   BUT if it 
goes for fracking that amount is significantly less. The amount they capture is negligible. To frack just 
kicks the fossil fuel can down the road.  Just who will administer this scenario anyway? 
 
If you will only investigate and ask hard questions, science and technology are already - here and now - 
ahead of this project. Summit has never built a pipeline and we are not guinea pigs. Our land is not for 
sale at any price.  Stand up - Speak out - Speak up - lead the way. DENY.  The people of South Dakota 
expect nothing less from you and are expecting you to lead.  
 
Consider this: the price on the tag in cost to the Midwest will far exceed what they reap in financial gains 
for generations and decades.  DENY - DENY   Thank you.       Jean Granger    Fort Dodge 
Iowa   50501    11-22-24 
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